November 25, 2013

Chair and Members Civic Works Committee

Re: Intersection Improvements – Richmond Street and Fanshawe Park Road

Due to the increase traffic and safety concerns at the intersection of Richmond Street and Fanshawe Park Road, I respectfully request that the Civic Administration be requested to bring forward a report providing an update with respect to the proposed intersection improvements. I will be available to address any questions that may arise as a result of this request.

Respectfully,

Matt Brown Councillor Ward 7